
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors DATE: September 3, 2020

FROM: General Marager

S[IBIECT: Measure RR Safe Routes to BART Grant Program Update

At the September 10, 2020 Board meeting BART Staff will provide an update on the Measure RR Safe
Routes to BART (SR2B) grant program. The focus will be on the projects that have been selected to receive
SR2B grant funds as detailed in the attached presentation.

As background, BART staff provided the Board an update on the SR2B program development on October I 0,
2020. T\e Board then authorized the General Manager to administer the program through capital funding
agreements at the February 27 ,2020 Board meeting.

Ifyou have further questions, please contact Val Menotti, ChiefPlanning & Development Officer at 510-287-
4794.
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